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Samurai wasp EPA application – have your say 
The BMSB Council has applied to the EPA to release the Samurai wasp to help combat a BMSB 
incursion should one be found in New Zealand. Summerfruit NZ supports this application and 
encourages growers, marketers and exporters to make a submission supporting this initiative. 
Read more. 

 
NZ Market meeting minutes 
The minutes from the 2017-18 NZ Market post season meeting have been uploaded to the 
secure portal. They can be found under Main Menu/All Documents. 

 
AGM 
Members of Summerfruit NZ have been sent a letter advising that the AGM for 2018 is being 
held on Thursday, 31 May at the Napier Conference Centre. A form calling for nominations to the 
Board of Directors is enclosed and must be returned by Friday, 20 April. Any resolutions must be 
returned by Monday, 30 April. 

 
Conference sponsorship opportunities 
Karen McLean of Conference Makers Ltd, is looking after Summerfruit NZ’s conference 
sponsorship and the trade exhibition space. Our publication Exhibition and sponsorship 
opportunities includes details on this year’s conference. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

1 May Board Cromwell 9am Harvest Hotel 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/biosecurity/our-activities/
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/about-us/conference-2018/sponsors/


Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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